



UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

Original Received 10 FEB 68

February 8, 1968

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr.
Route 4, Box 82
Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727

Dear Mr. Brown:

Your letter of February 5th and its enclosures have been received.

In response to your inquiry, the FBI, at the request of President Johnson, conducted a prompt, intensive, objective and thorough investigation of the assassination of President Kennedy. All the material developed by this Bureau in connection with this investigation was turned over to the Warren Commission for its consideration, and the results of our inquiry were subsequently made available to the National Archives by the Warren Commission. The FBI has no authority to independently release any information in these reports.

Sincerely yours,

